
Sent: Wed, 15 Jul 2015 17:11:08 -0400
From: edover@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: lknox@hjoc.com, Nolan Jenkins <njenkins@hjoc.com>
Cc: ken.mcclintock@lowerchurchillproject.ca, John Mulcahy <"cn=john mulcahy/o=nlhydro@nlhydro">
Subject: Status Update on CH0009

Gentlemen, 

We are not in a position today to announce the preferred bidder for CH0009. We are anticipating a short delay in this 
decision. There may be possible interface issues with other contractors on site with your proposed execution approach. 
We expect to be in contact with you within the next few days to review this matter. 

Ed Over
Sr. Advisor-Commercial Strategies
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM
Lower Churchill Project
t. 416-252-5315 Ext. 53675 
e. EdOver@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com
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